
 

 

Ardmona Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

13 April 2016 

Term 2 - Week 1 

580 Turnbull Road 

Ardmona  Vic  3629 

To keep up to date follow us on: 
Phone:  03 5829 0273 

Fax:  03 5829 0421 

Email:  ardmona.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.ardmonaps.vic.gov.au 

No. 1563 

Ardmona Primary School 

NEWSROUND 

580 Turnbull Road 

Ardmona  Vic  3629 

Keep up to date by following us on: 
Phone:  03 5829 0273 

Fax:  03 5829 0421 

Email:  ardmona.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.ardmonaps.vic.gov.au 

No. 1563 

27 April 2018 

Term 2— Week  2 

Principals Message 
 

What an excep�onal week it has been with such exci�ng and vibrant news with the announcement of fund-

ing for the Shepparton Super Schools project and also for us “Awesome Ardmona”. The State Government 

announcing funding of $500,000 for building improvements. I am more than delighted and privately, never in 

17 years of working within the school thought that I would see this much needed funding provided. It is quite 

a hear,elt moment. 

The journey is con�nuing with my close colleagues within the Regional Office and Victorian Schools building 

group facing the challenges of inves�ga�ng the state of our building with engineers reports being wri1en to 

be submi1ed by the 13th April for feedback. This will support the recommenda�ons we shall take. 

I cannot reiterate enough the amount of energy, enthusiasm and support that the team contribute daily at 

the school in so many facets. We are in such a grand space and need to celebrate and share in voice the bril-

liance of our magnificent school and all key stake holders! Our students nothing but the best. 
 

REMINDER… 

Have you noted this one??? Yes days will creep up upon us, thus do check that you HAVE noted that May 7th 

as a Pupil Free Day for students with staff a1ending Melbourne for comple�on of professional learning. Re-

lief teachers including Mrs. Overall and Mrs. Gill will a1end the next day, May 8th, to work in classes. 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

The next mee�ng for School Council shall take place on the 21st May. Prior to the mee�ng commencing a 

quick briefing will be provided by past staff member, Mrs. Canty, on the Memorial stage update. I have made 

personal contact with Dr. Morwenna Collins, who is terribly keen to connect with the school and its commu-

nity. The possibili�es are endless. The mee�ng shall be a handover for in- terested par�es to be-

come involved including the School buildings. This is an opportunity for 

those of you who have a vested interest in history to research, explore, 

discover and con�nue with the sustainability of the project. 

 

Talk to you Next Week!   

Ms. Jean Varty 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

A
p

ril 

30 1 May 

 

2 

Book Club Returns 

3 4 

7 

BERRY STREET 

TRAINING DAY  

(NO SCHOOL) 

8 

 

9 

DOXA CAMP  

(GR 4-6) 

10 

DOXA CAMP  

(GR 4-6) 

11 

DOXA CAMP 

(GR 4-6) 

M
a
y
/Ju

n
e
 

14 

NAPLAN TESTING 

(Gr. 3 & 5) 

15 

NAPLAN TESTING  

(Gr. 3 & 5) 

16 

NAPLAN TESTING 

(Gr. 3 & 5) 

17 

 

18 

21 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

6.00pm 

22 

 

23 24 

 

25 

28 29 

 

30 31 1 Jun 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

4 5 6 7 8 

ANZAC DAY SERVICES 

Calendar of Events 

Congratulations to all students that 

represented the school so excellently 

at the Mooroopna ANZAC Day 

service. Also each student were well 

behaved out our own service on 

Tuesday. 
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Trent Benjamin (4-6) 

Jedd Loffel (P-3) 

Awards 

Trent has been showing great 

leadership skills this week (and 

always) and has been helping 

out some of the younger students 

with their work. Trent is a 

great role model for the younger 

students and sets fantastic ex-

amples. Great work Trent! 

Jedd has been producing 

some great writing through-

out the last week and has 

showing some great effort 

in class. Awesome job 

Jedd.. Keep it up! 

For quite unique teamwork and 

enjoying the challenge in music 

last week, Kydan Miller is this 

week’s Principal’s Award Win-

ner. Kydan is really keen to 

investigate sounds, patterns and 

it a team participant. Keep up 

the good work Kydan! 

Kydan 

Miller 
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Kindness Quote Kindness Quote Kindness Quote Kindness Quote 

of the Week!of the Week!of the Week!of the Week!    

 Classroom News: 
This week in the prep-3 room we have been working really hard. 

We have been focusing on our reading and spelling ac�vi�es as 

well as wri�ng. The spelling is amazing so far and they are making great progress. We have 

also been looking at the elements that make up a narra�ve wri�ng piece and the students 

are experimen�ng with a ‘have a go’ journal and I am proud to say that it seems to be go-

ing very well.  

 

We have seen great working in the numeracy side of things as well. We have con�nued our 

learning about addi�on and various elements or areas of addi-

�on. This is great that they are doing well.  

 

Please remember to send your students reader packets every-

day. 

- Mrs. Sciuto 

This week we have been looking at the importance of ANZAC 

Day and remembering those that have fallen in war. We also 

have had our own school memorial service on Tuesday aNernoon ran by our school lead-

ers, Tiearne and Toby. I was very impressed with how respec,ul the students were in par-

�cipa�ng in this service, they should be very proud of themselves! In literacy we are con-

�nuing with looking at narra�ves and crea�ng our own narra�ves. Numeracy this week 

sees the 4-6 class con�nuing on with addi�on and subtrac�on, in par�cular we have been 

focusing on number stories and addi�on and subtrac�on dice and card games.  

- Mr. Tunks  
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 ROAR AWARDS 

IN THE COMMUNITY... 

Mooroopna Hockey 

Club is still looking for 

players and if you are 

interested in playing 

then you are more than 

welcome to come down and have a go. 

Training nights are Tuesday Nights at 

the Hockey Field at McEwen Reserve, 

Shepparton and starts from 5.30pm. If 

you are interested and would like some 

more information, please contact Mr. V 

at school. It would be awesome to see 

people give this sport a go. 
Life Kids Mooroopna are hosting a Trivia 

Night on Friday 11th May 2018 at 7pm.  

This is going to be a fun night and one that 

will be great to get out and meet members 

of the community. See the flyer above for 

more information. 

ROAR stands for “Recognising Outstanding Attendance Rewards” and we are weekly going to be congratulating 

students who receive have 100% attendance for the week prior: 

For the week of 16th April to 25th April, the following students obtained 100% attendance: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the above students and keep up the good work in making sure you are getting to school! 

Harry Barker (Gr. 3) 

Lilli Blake (Gr. 2) 

Jedd Loffel (Gr. 3) 

Lennix Ponting (Gr. 2) 

 

Connor Barker (Gr. 5) 

Izzy Barker (Gr. 4) 

Trent Benjamin (Gr. 6) 

Toby Breen (Gr. 6) 

Tiearne Flint (Gr. 4) 

Bradley Handley (Gr. 4) 

Jodie Handley (Gr. 5) 

Melanie Handley (Gr. 6) 

Kaileb Miller (Gr. 6) 

Kydan Miller (Gr. 4) 

 


